
From: Jordan, Tracy  
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 9:37 AM
To: Aloma, Sergio A. 
Cc: Corbett, Brendan J
Subject: Letter -

This message is from an EXTERNAL SENDER - be CAUTIOUS, particularly with links and attachments

LASD-Chief Sergio Aloma,

I hope this communication finds you well.  The Civilian Oversight Commission (COC)
recently received the attached LASD May 4, 2022 follow-up letter related to the 

 outreach.  The LASD advised that you spoke with Ms.  on April 27, 2022
and discussed the department procedures for handling in-custody deaths in addition
to offering to coordinate an in person meeting with Ms. and view associated
evidence related to the death investigation, to include video evidence.   

Ms.  would like to meet with the LASD as soon as possible, but she does not
live locally.  The COC requests that the LASD reach out to Ms.  to offer the
option of scheduling a virtual meeting for the above purpose by no later than

Email Request



May 13, 2022 and respond to the COC in writing on LASD letterhead by May 17,
2022, to confirm that the LASD has followed up with Ms. with the outcome. 
Thank you for your assistance.  Feel free to contact the COC at  with
any questions or concerns regarding this matter.  

Tracy Jordan, MNCM, BPA
(Formerly Tracy Jordan-Johnson)
Pronouns: she,her,hers
Principal Staff Analyst, Sheriff Civilian Oversight Commission
County of Los Angeles
Executive Office of the Board of Supervisors
350 S. Figueroa St., Ste. 288
Los Angeles, CA 90071
Ph.: 
Cell: 
E-mail:
Website:

Follow us on Twitter, Facebook, Instagram and Flickr @LACountyCOC.

**Confidentiality Notice: This email message, including any attachments, is for the sole use
of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information.  Any
unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited.  If you are not the
intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the
original message.**



From:
To: Jordan, Tracy
Cc: Aloma, Sergio A.; ; ; ; ;

; 
Subject: Letter - Ms. 
Date: Wednesday, June 15, 2022 9:59:09 AM
Attachments: img20220615 09283783.pdf

Greetings:

Please see the attached response letter re: .
The original will be mailed to Mr. Kennedy.

Thank you and have a great day.

Custody Services Division – GP

Department Response

The Department provided the COC with all the requested information






